
                             

SFP STUDENT Successfully Enrolled into IBA for the 

BS (Accounting & Finance) Program–Fall 2015 

 
Aamir Ali Shaikh, student of Sindh Foundation Program –Batch 2015, have successfully admitted into IBA 

for the BS(Accounting & Finance) program, Fall Semester 2015. It’s a matter of great indeed for IBA Karachi 

and Community Development Program (CDP), Govt. of Sindh that he has been enrolled in the 

BS(Accounting & Finance) Program –Fall Semester 2015. We the team members of Sindh Foundation 

Program and Community Development Program- CDP would like to wish Aamir Ali Shaikh all the best in 

the future endeavors. The interview score sheet is stated below: 

       Cut-Off: 58.95% 

S.No 
Seat 
No. 

Name Father Name Total All 
Interview 

Score 
Test 

Score % 

Merit Score % 
(70% Test Score + 30% 

Interview Score) 

1 4892 
Aamir Ali 

Shaikh 
Muhammad 
Hanif Shaikh 

229.5 74.3 60.39 64.56 

 

Success Story: 

“I have always dreamt of studying in an institute like IBA Karachi where students are provided a lot of 

opportunities to groom themselves, and to make the best use of the resources provided to them. To 

become a part of IBA has always been the most difficult task for me as I didn’t have enough appropriate 

financial and educational resources available to me. When I got selected in IBA’s SFP Program –Batch 

2015, this marked a new beginning in my life. I learnt moral ethics, problem solving and became a 

confident person who can survive in this competitive world, along with my subjective studies in SFP. I 

belong to a place where almost no one thinks of getting into highly reputed institutions, but after getting 

into IBA, I realized that I should make everyone aware of this world and pursue them to be a part of it. SFP 

has empowered me to make a change in society where I live and to revolutionize the mindset of the people 

there. This all became possible because of my father who was the source of constant motivation for me to 

work hard, and Sindh foundation Program to provide me such an amazing platform. I want to thank CDP 

Govt. Of Sindh, Dr. Ishrat Husain- Dean and Director, Dr. Zeenat Ismail- Coordinator SFP, and her team for 

providing me such a great opportunity.”   
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